


RHS Senior, Brennan Martin was named a "Commended Student" in the 2025 National Merit
Scholarship Program (NMSC). About 34,000 students commended students throughout the nation
are being recognized for their exceptional academic promise. Congratulations Brennan! Keep
working hard! Ripon Proud!

Congratulations to RHS student athlete, Carson Kaiser! Carson is now the RHS All Time Leading
Goal Scorer with 62 goals! He is pictured here with Ripon Boys Soccer Coach, Steve Nankervis.
Way to go Carson! Ripon Proud!



Congratulations to Bryn Carlson! She was recently selected to the All-Tournament Team at
Monona Grove High School! Ripon played in the tournament along with Madison East, Sun Prairie
East, Wisconsin Rapids Lincoln, Sauk Prairie, Stoughton, Edgerton and Monona Grove.
Congratulations Bryn! Ripon Proud!



RHS Homecoming week consisted of dress up days, including "City vs Country," "Night In vs Night
Out" and "Soccer Mom vs BBQ Dad." Activities for students and staff included the Senior vs Junior
girls' kickball game, Senior vs Junior boys' volleyball game, tug of war and staff vs student
dodgeball. To top of the week, RHS had a Friday Night Lights Football WIN! Congratulations to
Coach Selgrad, coaches and team! Honored at halftime of the game were 2024 Distinguished
Alumni Cory Pollesch and the 2024 Friends of Public Education Ripon Noon Kiwanis and Ripon
Early Bird Kiwanis. Students danced the night away in the RHS commons on Saturday night. Even
our SRO Brad Rasmussen, got in on the Homecoming fun!











RHS staff had fun cooking
breakfast, bright and

early!



Breakfast goers enjoyed
tunes played by the RHS

Jazz Band!

The RHS Earth Science students attended a field trip organized by the Green Lake Association and
hosted by the Daycholay Center. Students learned about lake ecology and water quality from
retired RHS teacher Don Bogdanske and explored White creek which feeds into Green Lake. RHS
teacher, Brad Roost, and his wife, Nicole, who is also a biologist, taught the students about stream
ecology, hot to measure oxygen and flow rates in a creek, and how to assess the quality of a creek
by the diversity of aquatic invertebrates living in the water! Awesome!



Congratulations to recently retired Volleyball Coach Tracy Landerman. She was recognized at a
home volleyball match for being inducted into the WI Volleyball Coaches Association. She is
pictured here with volleyball team captains, Bryn Carlson and Ataly Hatfield. Congrats Coach!



🐄 World Diary Expo 🐄

In early October, 34 RHS and RMS students attended the World Dairy Expo in Madison! 9 students
completed in the diary food, dairy cattle and forage evaluation contests.



The RHS German Club hosted German Band Friedrich Rau. They attended a workshop, as well as a
private concert. Students learned lyrics and song, all in German, and created techno music all while

learning the process of song writing. The day ended with an amazing concert as part of Friedrich
Rau's Building Bridges Tour of the US. Students from Lomira and Fond du Lac schools joined Ripon

students for the day.
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